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Acorns Newsletter Summer term 2 week 3 
 

Another busy week in our lovely unit!  We’ve been welcoming new 
children on visits who are due to start in September, along with the 
Acorns who are going in to Seedlings and Saplings next year.  So 
exciting to be thinking about the new adventures for our wonderful 
children.  
 
This week we have been looking at weighing and using the language 
associated with this topic– weighing scales, heavy, light, heaviest, 
lightest, heavier than, lighter than, etc. 
 
            Our number poem this week, notice how we’re extending our 
numbers to 10: 
 

10 fat sausages sizzling in a pan, one went pop and another went 
bang! 

Keep counting down until you get to zero! Remember you are counting 
back 2 each time!! 

 
Bucklebury Farm thank you for those helpers who are coming on our 
trip.  We now have enough helpers and we are busy calculating costs 
and booking coaches etc. and will be able to give you more details very 
soon.   
 
Chatterboxes – just a heads up to let you know that we won’t be 
sending out any more Chatterboxes after next Friday 30th June.  If you 
could kindly return the boxes that you have at home so we have plenty 
of time to check and rejuvenate them ready for next year.  Thank you 
so much for using them so well this year.   
 

Please keep putting sun cream on at home in the morning when it’s 
sunny, please send in hats and water.  

 
 

Have a fabulous weekend, love from, 
Mrs. Stock, Mrs. Egan and Mrs. Mills 

 
 
 


